
 

 

 

     STAFF REPORT 

 
MEETING DATE:   June 13, 2023       
 
TITLE:   
Receive presentation on the Engineer’s Intersection Improvements Traffic Analyses. 
 
AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 
Fabiola de Carvalho, AMP MIAM, Director of Engineering and Capital Project Management 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 
 
The City of Bastrop hired Kimley-Horn to develop recommendations on improvements at multiple 
intersection locations in the City of Bastrop through traffic analysis. The analyses included the 
following intersections: 

 SH 71 at Hasler Blvd 

 SH 71 at Childers St 

 SH 71 at SH 304 
 

The scope included traffic analysis to evaluate and confirm appropriate lane geometry and to 
identify potential improvements. Kimley-Horn is in the final stages of this work and has provided 
a Draft Memorandum for City to review, which is attached herein.  
 
The City selected Kimley-Horn as part of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) process completed 
in July 2018, Resolution NO. R-2018-54 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 

 N/A 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Exhibit A: Draft Memorandum – Intersection Improvements 
 


